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We have had an amazing term with competitions, Choir, sports events, parent’s evenings, parents in school to see 

learning and much more! Pupils have been awarded for their strong attendance, golden ticket prizes have been 
shared and reading cafes have been very successful. Next term we have residential trips, more class trips, sports 

days and more competitions. Thank you so much for your ongoing support. Next term we will be sharing more 
exciting changes to the school environment too! Have a good break. 

 

 
 

Congratulations to the following children who were chosen as 
star of the week! 

 
Nursery: Maria 

Reception: Lola-Mae and Jack 
Year 1: Timur, Henry, Preston 

Year 2: Sonny, Elliott, Charlotte 
Year 3: Roman, Theo, Asma 
Year 4: Riley, Ezarah, Jack 

Year 5: Sahil, Lola, Lilly 
Year 6: Zyah, Nicole, Shyla 

 
Atlantic and Newton class won this week’s class attendance – 

winning gold tickets for everyone in their class! 
 

 

 
 

At Premier Education Multi-Activity 
sessions, there’s never a dull moment! 

These sessions feature a simply massive 
selection of games and activities. They’re 

perfect for children who like to be active and 
on the move without playing traditional 

sports. Children on these sessions will play 
both competitive and non-competitive 

activities. 
 

Monday 3rd April – Thursday 6th April at 
Suffolk One, Scrivener Drive, IP2 

 
Premier Education - Suffolk One - BOOK 

HERE 
 
 

 

Parent Newsletter 31/03/2023 

What have we been up to in School? 
 

          
 

Lovely drama in Year 3! The children created a scene between the Iron Man and the Space Dragon. What 
wonderful emotion in the children's faces. 

 
Excellent recap of multiplication and division in Year 3 this week. Great use of practical resources to solve 

complex calculations and deepen reasoning skills. 
 

Year 2 have had a super time investigating microhabitats and have explored our outdoor area searching for 
insects! 

 
Mixed Under 9 Dodgeball - The team played amazingly – communicating with each other and supporting each 

other – Great teamwork! They won 4 of their 7 matches played. Well done Team Gusford! 
 

 
 

https://www.premier-education.com/parents/venue/courses/24249-824301/?back=1&radius=5&location=ip2&search=camps
https://www.premier-education.com/parents/venue/courses/24249-824301/?back=1&radius=5&location=ip2&search=camps
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Canteen Menu – We will return with our new menu on week 1 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  
 

#Team Gusford 
 

A huge well done to our Under 11 Girls Rugby and Under 
9 Boys teams that played at Ipswich Rugby Club. This 

was a great experience for them all. The girls played well 
and really worked hard as a team. The boys had amazing 

success winning all 6 of their games. 
Thank you to all our players and to their parents for 

transporting children to these events. 

 

 
 

Friday 31st March – Last Day of term 
Monday 17th April – Children return to school 

 
Monday 1st May – Bank Holiday – School closed 

 
Wednesday 3rd May – Friday 5th May – Year 4 

Residential to Norfolk Lakes 
 

Monday 8th May – Bank Holiday – School closed 
 

Year 6 SATS – Tuesday 9th – Friday 12th May 
 

Thursday 25th May – Last day of term 
Friday 26th May – PD Day – School Closed 

 
Monday 5th June – Children return to school 

 
Monday 5th June – Wednesday 7th June – Year 6 

Residential to Hilltop 
 

Monday 18th June – Friday 23rd June – Year 6 
Bikeability 

 
Wednesday 21st June – Class photos 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Absence Reporting 
 

If your child is going to be absent this can easily be 
reported by either calling the school on 01473 682148 

selecting option 1 and leaving a message, or by using the 
ParentMail app. 

 
 

  
Our Easter reading competition this year is for 
the whole school to read a cumulative 50,000 
minutes. Every time your child reads record in 
their reading log how many minutes they read 

for. Every child that takes part will receive a prize 
and golden tickets which will go into a special 

prize draw to win books. The child with the most 
minutes read over the holidays will receive a 
special mystery prize, and the class with the 
most minutes will have an afternoon treat of 
doughnuts and milkshakes. Please total your 

child's reading minutes at the end of the holiday 
and note it in their reading logs. 


